
  

 

  

 

Our vision is to lead others into a transforming relationship with Jesus Christ, and authentic community with 

each other, so that everyone in Mendocino County and beyond can flourish. 

 

  

 
 

We Are Open!! 

 

This Sunday, June 21, the sanctuary doors will be opened 

again, and you will all be welcomed in to worship. It has 

been a long three months.  March 22 was the first Sunday 

we were not able to be together. We started live-streaming 

the worship service then and we will continue to do so. 

 

Rev. David A. Rodriguez 
 

 

 
  

 

In order to mitigate the possibility of exposure to COVID, we will be following these 

guidelines: 

 

1. If you are at a high risk of contracting COVID, please stay home and join us in worship via live 

streaming at: fpcukiah.org. We will miss you. 

 

2. If you have the possible symptoms of COVID, please stay home and join us in worship via live 

streaming at: fpcukiah.org. We will be praying for you. 

 

3. If you have COVID, please stay home and join us in worship via live streaming 

at: fpcukiah.org. We will be praying for you a lot. 

http://www.fpcukiah.org/
http://www.fpcukiah.org/


 

 

4. Please bring your face masks. We will be wearing face masks during the entire service. If you 

forget your face mask, we will have extras available. We really want you to be with us. 

 

5. When you arrive at the church, you will notice that we will be maintaining social distancing. 

We have markers on the ground every six feet, just like in the real businesses around town. 

 

6. Hand sanitizer will be available for everyone to use before entering the sanctuary. You can 

also use it as you leave. Enjoy! 

 

7. We will be social distancing in the sanctuary. Some pews have been closed and there is tape 

on the pews to indicate 6 feet of distance. Ushers will bring you into the sanctuary and lead you 

to a seat where you can sit 6 feet away from your neighbor. The front pews will be filled first. 

This is your big chance to finally sit in the first pew. 

 

8. Families that are sheltering in place together can sit in the same pew. No one else will want to 

sit with you. 

 

9. There will be a "no singing" section of the sanctuary for people to sit if they do not want to be 

near people who are singing. The praise team will not be facing the congregation while they are 

singing. Seriously. 

 

10. We are not allowed to provide childcare or Sunday School on site during the worship service. 

Children will need to be with their families. The kids will love this. 

 

11. At the end of the worship service, the ushers will dismiss people by pew for exiting. The last 

pew will exit first. The first pew will exit last. Just like in the Bible. 

 

12. The sanctuary will be cleaned after each worship service. And cleaned, and cleaned, and 

cleaned. 

 

In Christ, 

 

Pastor David 
  

 


